
 Parent Volunteers
Cell Phones
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Thank you to everyone who
were present at the General
Assembly prior to Curriculum
Night.   That evening, the
Edward Murphy PPO was
established.  Those parents
who are interested in being
part of the PPO, are asked to
complete the form at the link
below: 

https://forms.gle/bUJrw5B
2ao9b9Z9DA 

A member of the current PPO
will reach out to all
volunteers.

Please be reminded that
students who bring cell phones
to school must bring it to Ms.
Dolores in the morning.  It can be
picked up at the end of the day.

EDWARD MURPHY
SCHOOL

Progress Report

Social Media

Progress reports for all
students will be
available on October
10th on Mozaik.

Follow us on social media for
information, reminders and
photos.

https://forms.gle/bUJrw5B2ao9b9Z9DA
https://forms.gle/bUJrw5B2ao9b9Z9DA


EDWARD MURPHY
SCHOOL

Google Classroom

Donations

Warm Clothing
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We are looking for
donations of the following
items for various school
activities.  If you are have
any of these items that
you would like to donate,
please drop them off at
the Main Office.  Items
being requested:

Lego
Board games
Inflatable costumes
(adult sizes)

With the upcoming change
in temperatures, students
can begin wearing their
dark blue EMS sweaters in
class.  Parents are asked to
please ensure all clothing
is labeled.

Please ensure you have
joined your children’s
respective Google
classrooms.  We ask that
you check it on a regular
basis.



EDWARD MURPHY
SCHOOL

Halloween

Contact Info
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School: (514) 259-8883 (Ms. Dolores or Ms. Analia)
Email: emurphy@emsb.qc.ca
Daycare: (514) 259-0050
Email: mcharette@emsb.qc.ca

Halloween is right around the corner so
that means costume preparation.  As you
purchase / create costumes, please keep
in mind the following:

Students are invited to wear their
Halloween costumes for the entire
school day.  
Costumes must be both age
appropriate and appropriate for an
educational setting.  
No face masks or weapons (e.g., toy
guns, pirate swords, light sabers,
pitchforks, etc.,) will be permitted at
school.  
🍬Treats: Each student will be given a
nut-free treat bag provided by the
school. Please note that due to
severe allergies, students are not
allowed to bring goody bags filled
with candies/chocolates to share
with their classmates. 

Toys 

Please be reminded that students must
not bring in any type of toy to school.
This includes stuffies, or any keychain
that can be played with.  

School Photos
School photos will be taken on
Wednesday, October 15th.  Students
must be in school colours (white top
and blue bottoms).  Please ensure they
are not wearing their P.E. t-shirt for the
photos.  Also, please note that sibling
photos will be taken on retake day
(exact date to be determined).


